
Crock Pot Thai Chicken soup

 One of my favorite new indulgences is Thai food.  I started a
few years ago with Pad Thai. It’s like the thai version of
lomein, which is really just a step above the college-grade
ramen noodle. But it started to introduce me to new flavors.
Then, I moved up and through a few of the curry dishes; I
quickly learned my ridiculously low capabilities for spicy
food. I like my thai dishes with either chicken, tofu or
shrimp– I just think think that these proteins absorb the most
flavor from everything else it’s cooked in.

There are some particular seasonings for Thai food, though,
and I just don’t keep these things in my kitchen yet.  So
while  I’d  love  to  have  lemongrass  and  keffir  lime  leaves
abundantly available or even know where to buy some galangal,
I’m replacing some of these flavors with some easier go-to
foods that you can find at your regular grocery store.

My crock pot Thai chicken soup is an interpretation of a
traditional Thai tom kha soup. It still has the coconut milk,
chicken and mushrooms, but I use ginger instead of galangal
and lime juice for  the citrus twist.  I also haven’t broken
down and bought fish sauce yet, so I just leave it out. Fish
sauce’s first impression is that it just tastes salty, so the
broth really already fulfills that requirement for me.

I hope you enjoy the new flavors of this soup. If you want to
make it more of a Thai dinner, try adding some white rice and
veggies with curry sauce to make this a complete cultural
meal!

3 boneless, skinless raw chicken breasts cut into strips

2 c. chicken broth

1 13.5 oz. can lite coconut milk
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1 T. ginger root, peeled and minced

2 T. lime juice

6-8 mushrooms, cleaned and sliced

2 stalks celery, sliced

1 c. baby carrots

1 t. red chili pepper flakes

cilantro or basil leaves, sliced for garnish

Combine all ingredients in crock pot and cook on high for 4
hours.  Serve with some green leaves sprinkled on top.


